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HAGUE AGREEMENT CONCERNING THE INTERNATIONAL 
REGISTRATION OF INDUSTRIAL DESIGNS 

 
Withdrawal of the Declaration Made Under Article 4(1)(b) 

of the Geneva Act:  Estonia 
 
 
1. On January 18, 2008, the Director General of the World Intellectual Property 
Organization (WIPO) received from the Government of Estonia the notification of the 
withdrawal of its declaration made under Article 4(1)(b) of the Geneva Act, according to 
which an international application could not be filed through the Estonian Office. 
 
2. Pursuant to Article 30(3) of the Geneva Act, the withdrawal of the said declaration will 
take effect on April 18, 2008.  Consequently, as from that date, it will be possible, where 
Estonia is the “applicant’s Contracting Party” with respect to an international application, to 
file that international application through the Estonian Office. 
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